
 

Prayer 
 
Dear Lord, 

We are so glad to feel your presence in our school each and every day. We 
thank you for the gift of being able to learn here with the assurance that you 
walk through it with us. We ask that you bless all pupils and staff here at St 
Mary’s and that this academic year is full of joy. 

We make this prayer through Christ Our Lord, Amen 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

Please click to find out more 

about our school 

Facebook  

Twitter 

‘I can do all things through 

Christ who strengthens me.’     

Phil 4:13            
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 Nursery   Archie H  

     

Reception  Charlote  Abigail      

                 

Year One    Leon  Oscar   

      

Year Two    Freddie      

     

Year Three   Arlo  George    

          

Year Four  Pippa  Bodhi   

          

Year Five   Emilia  Thomas T  

         

Year Six   Lizzie  William N   

  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Upcoming Dates 
 
Monday 9th September  3.20-4.00pm   Meet the Teacher All Years 
           (Classrooms) 
 
Wednesday 11th September 8.00-8.45pm   Judo Club KS2 
 
Wednesday 11th September 8.00-8.45pm   Spanish Club All Years 
 
Wednesday 11th September 4.00-6.00pm   Y6 Girls Football 
           (Parklands) 
 
Thursday 12th September  4.00-6.00pm   Y6 Boys Football 
           (Holy Cross) 
 
 
Wednesday 18th September 8.00-8.45am   Judo Club KS2 
 
Wednesday 18th September 8.00-8.45pm   Spanish Club 
 
Wednesday 18th September 4.00-6.00pm   Y6 Girls Football 
           (Parklands) 
 
Thursday 19th September  4.00-6.00pm   Y6 Boys Football 

Letters Home 
 

Whole School—Welcome Back Letter 
 
Y6—Boys Football League Letter  Y6—Girls Football League Letter 

Sports and Social Clubs  
             
Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2             Lunchtime 

Wednesday   Spanish Club-All Years     8.00-8.45am 

Wednesday   Judo Club-KS2       8.00-8.45am 

Friday    Brass Club       3.20-4.15pm 

 

SAVE THE DATE—MONDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER—6—7 pm  

Phonics Meeting for parents 

We are in the process of introducing a new Phonics Scheme in the 

Infants and would love to tell you all about it.  More details to follow! 



   St Mary’s School Open Days 
 
 
 
 

You are warmly invited to visit our school on the following days:- 
 
 Thursday 10th October     4.30pm to 6.00pm 
 
 Friday 8th November        9.30am to 11.00am 
 
 Tuesday 3rd December  1.30pm to 3.00pm 
 
The evening session (10th October) will be an opportunity to see the school 
environment and talk with staff and governors. 
 
In addition, during the following two sessions (8th November and 3rd 
December)  you will be able to visit each of our classrooms whilst lessons are  
in progress and speak, not only to staff, but to the pupils too. 
 
Staff and governors will be on hand to guide you around and answer any 
queries you may have.  Mrs Birchall, our headteacher, will also be available to 
speak to you should you have anything you wish to discuss. 
 
We believe our school is a very special place where children are happy 
in their learning and have a full range of activities to enjoy. 



Lunchtime Welfare 

Vacancy 

 

We have a vacancy 

for a lunchtime 

welfare assistant. 

If you or someone 

you know would like 

to be part of our friendly team, 

please phone or call into the school 

office for more information. 




